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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
FROM: Sally Strutt, British Library representative 
 
SUBJECT: Abbreviations in AACR3 - Principles 
 
 
The British Library is pleased to note for the record its support of the recommendations 
in the CILIP document, already verbally supported by the BL representative at the JSC 
meeting of 24-28 April 2005. We agree with the proposal from LC that a group be 
formed to carry out the recommendations. 


